
From: nikki hentz <nnhentz@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 7:18 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please conitinue with phase three of the energy efficiency goals 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Greetings members of the Public Utilities Commission, 

 

I am a resident of Dover, NH Ward 1, and I urge you to disregard the letter from the Republicans 

of the State House and continue with the next three-years of the statewide energy efficiency plan 

as scheduled. 

 

Given that this plan will create jobs alone seems like a large enough incentive, as once the 

pandemic is under control, many who have lost jobs will be looking for new work. 

 

We are already behind where we need to be in terms of taking steps to stop the rapid warming of 

the planet. Today is December 1st and it’s expected to be 60 degrees in Dover. The economic 

outlook of New Hampshire will get much worse if we don’t take steps to mitigate climate 

change. How will our skiing related businesses in the north country make it? 

 

As a paying customer, I would be more than happy to pay an extra $2-9 a year to ensure that we 

still have a livable planet for my nieces and nephews and a vibrant ski industry so I can hit the 

slopes again when the pandemic is over. 

 

Thank you for considering, 

Nicole Hentz 

Resident of Dover, NH Ward 1 
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